OXFORDSHIRE HEALTH AUTHORITY

OXFORD HAEMOPHILIA CENTRE

Tel: Oxford (0865) 64841

A Ye

Ext.

Churchill Hospital, Headington, Oxford OX3 7LJ.

CRR/MB Your ref. JDC/EP

30th April, 1984

Dr. John D. Cash, Scottish National Blood Transfusion Service, Headquarters Unit, Ellen's Glen Road, Edinburgh EH17 7QT

Dear John,

Thank you for your letter of 28th March, 1984. I should very much like to come to Edinburgh to discuss the matter of heat treated factor VIII. I have to be in Aberdeen sometime in the next week or two to examine a thesis, perhaps on my way back I could drop off in Edinburgh and spend / some time with you. I will get in touch with you as soon as I know what my arrangements for Aberdeen will be.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

C.R. Rizza

Consultant Physician

1 0 MAY 1984 183 2-167 - FULL Action on new to oftend this meeting